
Look – we think it’s wonderful that you create agendas for your 

neighborhood meetings. 

We think it’s awesome that you actually take meeting minutes. 

We’re heartened to hear that people in your neighborhood are 

eagerly anticipating the grand opening of another 600-foot 

section of bike path. 

Or that someone cares enough to solicit comments on the 

recent liquor license application of the Scrubduck Grill & 

(hopefully) Bar. 

There’s just one little thing you may not be aware of: 

 

THE REST OF US COULD CARE LESS. 

 

So please. Before you click the Citywide Document checkbox, 

ask yourself “Does the rest of Tucson care?” 

And if the honest answer is No, then leave the checkbox empty. 

Thank You. 

Yours truly, 

Tucsonans at Neighborhoodlink.com that live way across on the 

other side of town. 


